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ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION.
DIRECTORATE OF SHIPPING SERVICES.

PR o O

Port Blair. dated the 7" August, 2002

To

The Executive Secretary,
Andaman Adim Janjati Vikas Samiti.
Secretariat Complex, Port Blair.

Sub - Sparing the services of a sea worthy vessel for the third phase of Jarawa
studv- reg.

I am directed to refer vour letter No. 11-20/AAJVS/TW/2002/428 dated the
30™ July. 2002 on the subject mentioned above and to intimate that sea condition is
Very mugh'in western coast due to southwest monsoon.However, MV Shompen and
MV Tarmugli are operational and available. For nominating MV Tarmugli
approval of Hon ble Lt. Governor is required. This department also requireg firm

e —

programme for deployment of vessel.

e

it is, therefore requested that necessary action in the matter may kindly be

taken and intimated to this department.

Yours faithfully.




